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Once again, we send you our greetings this week. 
We thank God for keeping us together with our 
learners.
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G r a d e  7 s  P r o m  N i g h t  H i g h l i g h t s

We are thrilled to announce the opening of our 
new high school in Borrowdale, scheduled for 
January 2024! Our school is dedicated to 
providing a quality education that fosters the 
growth and development of every student.
 
Enrollment is now in progress,  and we invite you 
to secure a place for your child at our esteemed 
institution. For further information and updates, 
please visit our website or contact our admissions 
o�fice.



I n f o r m a t i o n  C o m m u n i c a t i o n  T e c h n o l o g y

 

Thank you for your support in helping your child log in to
Microsoft  Teams. Your assistance in ensuring that 
they have access to this platform is greatly appreciated. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to encourage
those parents who haven't yet helped their children 
log in to Microsoft  Teams to do so as soon as possible.
This platform will  be the primary means of 
communication and assignment submission moving 
forward, and it  is essential  for all  students to have 
access to it.
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demonstrated their dedication and teamwork throughout the game ,  
and commitment to the sport.  It  was a closely contested match,  with both teams giving 
their best efforts.

Similarly,  our cricket team represented our school with great pride and determination.  
They showcased their technical abilities and strategic thinkin g  
tough opponent, our team displayed resilience and fought hard until  the end. Although the 
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Congratulations to all  the students who attended the prom night on Friday! It  was a great 
success and we hope everyone had a wonderful time. We would like to extend our heartfelt
gratitude to all  the parents who attended the event and made it  even more special.  Your 
presence and support meant a lot to us and we are truly grateful.  We hope that you 
enjoyed the evening as much as we did and that you will  cherish the memories for years 
to come. We look forward to seeing you at future events and thank you once again for 
your unwavering support

Our cricket team will  be playing an away match at Twin Rivers 
School on Monday. The match is scheduled to start at 2:00 pm. 
We encourage you to come and support our team

The 2023 enrolment is stil l  in progress.  For more details,  please
contact the school Administrator.
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B o a r d i n g  S c h o o l

The boarding facility for Grade 3-7 learners 
is stil l  available.  This facility is providing a 
safe and nurturing environment for our 
students,  allowing them to focus on their 
studies and personal growth. For more 
information, get in touch with our 
Administrator.

 
 

 
 

 
.

We would like to remind you that starting Tuesday, the gate pass system will  be in place. 
Only those who have paid their full  fees will  be allowed entry into the school premises.  
We encourage you to pay your fees in full  before the deadline to avoid any inconvenience.
 Also, we would like to remind you that report books are an essential  tool for tracking your 
child's academic progress.  If  your child does not have a report book, please purchase one
 from the school administration as soon as possible.
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The first group of students from our school has
successfully written the Cambridge
examinations. This is a significant milestone 
for our school,  and we are proud of our 
students'  achievements. We would like to 
extend our heartfelt congratulations to the 
students who wrote the exams, their teacher 
and their parents who supported them t
hroughout their journey. We hope that this 
achievement will  inspire other students to
strive for excellence and reach their full  potential.

A d m i n  D e s k

C a m b r i d g e  E x a m s



We are excited to inform you about an upcoming infant trip that we have planned for 
our little adventurers! We believe that this trip will  provide a wonderful opportunity for 
our infants to explore, learn, and create lasting memories.  To ensure a smooth and 
successful trip,  we kindly request that you make the necessary payment on time
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We thank you for your support and all  the comments we keep getting from you. Feel free to
communicate with our front desk should you have any comments or suggestions

to better the organization. Happy restful weekend!


